STREET CLOSING PETITION

GREENSBORO Date February 25,2021

PLANNING

TO THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF GREENSBORO:

The undersigned, being the owners ofmajority (circle one) of the property
abutting the strect named below, or portion of street, request that said street, or portion of
street, be permanently closed and abandoned as a public street. The street, or portion of
street, being as follows:

-Luray Drive from W. Florida Street to Hyde Drive
-Hyde Drive from Luray Drive to Hudgins Drive
-Hudgins Drive from W. Florida Street to Freeman Mill Road
“New rights of way will be dedicated as part of the proposed "The Arbors at South Crossing” Development.

The undersigned believes that the closing and abandonment of the above
described street, or portion of street, is not contrary to the public interest, and no
individual or other party, owning property in the vicinity of the street, or in the
subdivision in which the street is located, will be deprived of reasonable means of ingress
or egress to his or its property. A twenty (20) foot utility easement will be retained by the
City of Greensboro centered on each existing utility line located in that portion of street
to be closed.

Signed:

Housing Authority of the City of Greensboro

Important: Both Husband and Wife Must Sign, if Applicable.
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